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TUSD Student Services
African American Student Services Department

September 23, 2015

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Congratulations! On behalf of the African American Student Services Department, we want to
honor you for your commitment to your child’s academic and/or attendance achievement. Please join
us at Booth-Fickett K-8 School in the Fickett Cafeteria to celebrate you and your child’s success with
other parents across the district. Please bring your child so that he or she can see you honored.

This time they can clap for you.

During our quarterly event you will have an opportunity to learn about upcoming events and
opportunities for the entire family, be updated on our department and learn about TUSD and
community resources. Students will receive a free meal coupon and refreshments will be served.

What: 1st Parent Quarterly Meeting

When: Tuesday, October 6, 2015

Where: Booth-Fickett Math/Science Magnet School Cafeteria @ 450 S Montego Dr 85710
Time: 5:30p.m. —7:00 p.m.

Parking: Northern parking lot in front of the school

To RSVP and ask questions, please feel free to call our office at 584-7500 or email our administrative
assistant, Patricia Guevara at patricia.guevara@tusd.org.

On behalf of our department and the students we serve, we appreciate your partnership and look
forward to honoring you on October 6, 2015.
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/Jimmy Hart, Director
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